
The Diocese of Syracuse is offering a presentation titled “The Heart of 
the Catechist,”  inspired by Pope Francis’ address to the Congress on 
Catechesis.  

We have been called by God to ministry - not just to volunteer.  All 
catechists are encouraged to attend this inspirational experience.  We 
welcome those who may be interested in catechetical ministry in their 
parish as well.  

For more information or to register,
please contact Theresa White at 315.472.6753 

(twhite@syrdio.org) 
Deadline 9.20.18     Walk-ins welcome

A light supper will be served
All Catechists are Welcome!! Contact us today! 

Sponsored by the Office of Faith Formation

& the Heritage Campaign Grant 

Get to the heart
of what it means to be a catechist! 

Immaculate Conception Parish, Fayetteville
Monday, September 24th, 2018

6:00 - 9:00 pm 


